
 

 

June 25, 2020 
 

New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program Application Update 

Until further notice, please continue to use the existing 
applications (or apply via online portal) until new ones are 
made available.   

If you have any questions, please contact us at 866-NJSMART 
(657-6278).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


